
7 February 2012

Distinguished Governor,

Following the letter of 30 November 2011 from the President of the International
Fund for Agricultural Development, inviting Your Excellency to attend the Thirty-fifth session
of IFAD’s Governing Council, I now have the pleasure to extend a special invitation for your
delegation to attend the "Haiti Post-Earthquake Support Programme for Food Security and
Employment Generation in Affected Areas (PASAC)" event led by the Latina America and
Caribbean Division. The event will take place on the day before the Governing Council at
IFAD Headquarters (Oval Room) on 21 February 2012 from 2.30 p.m. to 4.30 p.m.

The event will focus on the results of the Programme just after the second
anniversary of the earthquake as well as its approach and methodology of intervention
which proved to be both highly effective and efficient in a challenging context such as Haiti.
A short video will be projected followed by a presentation by the representatives of
programme implementing partners and beneficiaries.

Your participation in the event would be highly appreciated.

Accept, Distinguished Governor, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Paolo Ciocca
Secretary of IFAD
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